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				[redacted]
					1/8/39
Dear Mr Walsh,
		Your letter of the 24th
July has just reached me here
where I am a holiday for a fortnight.
Unfortunately I am unable to get hold
of either the News Review or the
New Statesman here but I shall be
back in town on Tuesday when I will
take an opportunity of seeing you again.
		I am sorry I should have
been unable to do the first job you 
sent me – but you see the reason.
	Your sincerely,
		Donald M. Taylor.
	Thanks for letter
	call after 15th
